
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

WESTERN GATEWAY MASTER PLANNING 
WORKSHOPS 

 
THURSDAY OCTOBER 24, 2024 

2:00 PM AND 5:00 PM 
THE HUB AT POSSE GROUNDS PARK 

525-B POSSE GROUND ROAD, SEDONA 
 

This is to notify the public that members of the Sedona City Council may attend 
the Western Gateway Master Planning Workshops. There will be two workshops, 
one at 2:00 pm and the second at 5:00 pm (same format offered at two different 
times), which will take place on Thursday October 24, 2024, at The Hub at Posse 
Grounds Park, 525-B Posse Ground Road, Sedona. 

 
While this is not an official City Council Meeting, because of the potential that 
quorums of City Council, Commissions, Boards or Committees may be present at 
one time, public notice is given for this event. 
 
 
Cynthia Lovely  Date: 10/21/24 
Principal Planner 
 
Date posted at physical locations: 10/21/24 
Staff Initials: JC 


